## Special Meeting: July 26<sup>th</sup>, 2022

President Greg Redden called the special meeting to order. Other Councilpersons present were Andy Lemon, Kyle Kruer, and Skip Powell, Also present were Town Attorney Heather Peters, Superintendent Audi Findley, Greenville Water Utility Office Manager Amy Stone along with Clerk Jack Travillian.

Meeting to discuss finalization of zoning ordinance for the Town of Greenville.

Nick Creevy from Floyd County Building and Development helped reviewing and answered questions for the zoning map that is being considered for the Town of Greenville. Also on a phone connection answering questions was Don Lopp the Director of Operations for Floyd County.

The town should consider adopting a storm water design plan, the council requested reviewing the Floyd County plan to consider options, currently using IDEM recommendations.

The council would like to keep more stringent ordinances for some issues, such as the dumpster ordinance. Don Lopp will review those that Attorney Peters will send over to him. There may be some ordinances that will need to be repealed to get within the guidelines.

The map and other documents are posted to the visitgreenvillein.com web site.

Motion by president Redden and seconded by Councilman Lemon to close the meeting. Motion passed 4-0.

PRESIDING OFFICER
TOWN OF GREENVILLE, INDIANA

GREG REDDEN

JACK TRAVILLIAN CLERK / TREASURER